

February 25, 2022

Mr. Ivan Butts
President
National Association of Postal Supervisors
1727 King Street, Suite 400
Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

As a matter of general interest, on February 22, the Postal Service launched a program called USPS Connect™. USPS Connect is the Postal Service's new approach to meeting shippers' evolving package delivery needs by offering several different business solutions.

Starting Saturday, February 26 and continuing through Friday March 4, a three-minute informational video will be available on all MDD-TR and MIO scanners called: "How USPS Connect Local Works". For rural carriers, it should be included in the week's service/safety stand up talk.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

David E. Mills

Director

Labor Relations Policies and Programs